Middle Niobrara NRD Board of Directors Votes to Accept Applications for New Irrigated Acres
and Other High Capacity Well Uses in 2025

The MNNRD Board of Directors voted at the May 12™" board meeting to accept applications for up to
3,000 new irrigated acres or high capacity uses for 2025. Applications will be accepted from August 1%
29th, 2025 at the MNNRD office in Valentine. Rules and regulations will be available online at
www.mnnrd.org or at the office located at 303 E HWY 20 Valentine NE. Please call the office at 402-376-
3241 and ask for Kyle if you have questions or concerns.
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